
 

 
 

 
 
April 28, 2004        Carson City 
              (775) 684-7740 
 
 
TO:  ALL LICENSED MANUFACTURERS AND INTERESTED 

PERSONS 
 
SUBJECT:  FINAL REVIEW AND WORKSHOP FOR PROPOSED CHANGES 

TO THE TECHNICAL STANDARDS FOR GAMING DEVICES 
AND ON-LINE SLOT SYSTEMS 

 
The State Gaming Control Board drafted a revised version of the 

Technical Standards for Gaming Devices and On-Line Slot Systems based on 
industry comments received pursuant to the industry notice of March 17, 2004.   

 
To allow a final opportunity for the industry to provide comments 

before the latest draft is submitted to the full Board and Commission for approval, 
the Board will be conducting an industry workshop in the Las Vegas Board Room 
on May 7, 2004, at 9:00 a.m.   

 
A copy of the latest draft will be available on the Board’s website at 

http://gaming.nv.gov.  Questions regarding this workshop should be referred to 
Marc McDermott in Las Vegas at (702) 486-2043. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Scott Scherer 
Board Member 

 
SS/MM:je 
 
c:  Dennis K. Neilander, Chairman 
     Bobby L. Siller, Board Member 
     Marc McDermott, Chief, Electronic Services Division 
     Gregory Gale, Chief Auditor, Audit Division 
     Records and Research Services 
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